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This EEO Public File Report is filed in the Public File. 
 
WPA is an Equal Opportunity Employer and has an “open application” policy.  We welcome anyone at 
any time during our normal business hours to fill out an application for employment.  Applications are 
available during regular business hours (8:30am – 5:00pm), Monday through Friday, except holidays.  
Our office is at 5101 S. Shields Blvd., Suite A., Oklahoma City, OK  73129. 
 
 
WPA LLC has less than five full time equivalent employees and the FCC does not require the Station to 
prepare a full EEO Public File Report. 
 


